LEAGUE ENTRY FORM 2022/23.
Leagues will commence NEXT SEASON on Monday 26th September 2022 and will continue until Thursday 7th April 2023 except for a break at Christmas and New Year.
Until we know how many teams are entered in each league, we cannot produce a full schedule of games. To allow us to do this, it is important that the form below should be returned no later than 31st May 2022.
You may not know the names of your players at this juncture but please complete the form below and return to the club together with a cheque of £15 per team for rinks or triples and £9 for pairs teams. 

All team members must be fully paid up members of the club. 

Cheques to be made payable to “Chawton Park Indoor Bowls Club”. Cheques will not be banked until 1st September so it is in order to date your cheque 31st August.
Please send your entry to the club or hand to Margaret Holden, Centre Manager. 
If you are taking over an existing team please state the name of the last captain.
Please use separate forms for each team entered. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………
Chawton Park Indoor Bowling Club – League Entry Forms 2022/23
Team Captain……...............................Tel…………….email……………………..
League: Day………………………………...Time………………………
Format: …………………………………………………………………….
Entry Fee: ………………………….. is enclosed
Name: ………………………………….Signature………………………….
